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I have lived in southern Oregon for the past 43 years. I used to love Southern Oregon 

but now it’s a disgrace and embarrassing. I travel the entire country with my job and 

have only seen a few places worse than Medford as far as homelessness. All of 

which are not visible from the interstate. This place has to be cleaned up and moving 

homeless to any public place is just crazy and is going to drive people and tourists 

out of southern Oregon. Please do not pass a bill like this,it’s dangerous to our 

community and to honest working families.  


